
Please let this serve as my testimony on record as a citizen who opposes HB 3063. 
 
I am a Portland resident of over 20 years, a local business owner, a mother of 2 boys (ages: 2 and 4), the 
wife of a Chiropractor and an informed student of the vaccine topic. 
 
I have never written to oppose or support a Bill before, so please understand how much this means to 
be HEARD. I vote. I obey laws. I give back to the community. I love Portland and Oregon. But if this Bill is 
written into Law... I will leave the State, devastating my entire family in the process.  
 
It is our right to have informed consent. And it is your duty as our Representatives to defend our rights. 
Please do not take away our right to choose what we inject into our children. The future generations are 
in your hands. As dramatic as that may sound, this is my testimony.  
 
Thank you, 
Liz Alvis 
A Protective Mother 
 
 
--  
Liz Alvis 
503-545-4476 
 


